
SUPREME COURT OF NEVADA 
OFFICE OF THE CLERK 
TRACE K. LINDEMAN, CLERK 

201 SOUTH CARSON STREET, SUITE 201 

CARSON CITY, NEVADA 89701-4702 

Telephone 
(775) 684-1600 

iecember 17, 2010 

Mr. Phil Olsen 
Attorney at Law 
P.O. Box 800 
Tahoe City, CA 96145 

Re: Request to inspect and copy documents AMT 1/435  

Dear Mr. Olsen: 

I am in receipt of your letter dated December 13, 2010, in which you 
request the opportunity to inspect and copy various documents related 
to the Foreclosure Mediation Program. Specifically, you request: (1) 
any documents provided to the court containing the names and 
qualifications of persons who had applied to serve as foreclosure 
mediators; and (2) any documents pertaining to the committee 
referenced by Justice Gibbons during the public hearing on ADKT 435, 
which was held on December 6, 2010. 

As to your first request, the court does not have any records regarding 
the applicants for appointment as foreclosure mediators, except for the 
court orders entered on August 19, 2009, December 8, 2009, December 
10, 2009, March 22, 2010, April 23, 2010, August 19, 2010, October 27, 
2010, November 12, 2010, and December 14, 2010. All of these orders 
are contained in the file on ADKT 435, and are available for your 
inspection at any time during regular business hours. Copies will be 
provided to you at a cost of $1.00 per page. 

As to your second request, the committee that worked on the 
Foreclosure Mediation rules was formed under the auspices of the 
Administrative Office of the Courts, and the Supreme Court has no 
documents or records pertaining to any of its activities. 
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All Supreme Court records related to Foreclosure Mediation are 
contained in the public file for ADKT 435. Beyond what is contained in 
that file, the Supreme Court does not have any other documents related 
to Foreclosure Mediation. It is my understanding that you have 
already reviewed this file in my office, but you are, of course, welcome 
to review it further at any time during regular business hours. Should 
you desire copies of any of the documents in the file, my office will be 
happy to provide them for the normal copy charge of $1.00 per page. 

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Best regards, 

t5ka6ut . 
Tracie K. Lindeman, Esq. 
Clerk of Court 

cc: Hon. Ron Parraguirre, Chief Justice 
Ron Titus, State Court Administrator 


